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Date: 1st Jan 2024  

CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR'S MESSAGE: 

Dear South Sudanese worldwide,  

The Leadership of South Sudan National Movement For Change-SSNMC is elated to convey 

its Christmas and New Year's message on the occasion of successful crossover to the new year 

2024. The year 2023 has been a year of mixed testimonies of success, pain and hope for the 

people of South Sudan and the rest of the World. Many stories of significant progress within the 

SSNMC, Peace Partners and the Transitional Government of National Unity have 

been   remarkably registered in the most recent past. The shortcomings occupies other parts of 

the fairytale, however, there is a room for an improvement and a much better angle for progress 

in year 2024.  

To the SSNMC family and the ever enduring citizens of the Republic of South Sudan, with 

gratitude, I would like to acknowledge your unmatched level of endurance, resilience and 

determination you have shown throughout the past difficult year marked with economic 

depression, isolated conflicts, hunger, disease and loss of lives. Despite the difficulties, you have 

been the beacons of hope for rebirth of new South Sudan at peace with itself, where all people 

reunite amongst themselves once again and together embark on a journey to prosperity. 

Fellow Leaders, Country Men and Women, Elderly and the Youth,  as we begin this year's 

journey, let us reflect on the need to consolidate peace among our communities by avoiding 

community based politics of antagonism and violence. As we approach the season of election, 
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let us be careful of communities’ and ethnic alliances that are meant to prejudice another section 

of South Sudanese. It is time for leaders to build consensus on political issues and identify 

practical steps for the peaceful future of this Country; the Republic of South Sudan  

On behalf of my family and the SSNMC family, I am sending to you all love, peace, happiness 

and blessings. Merry Christmas and Prosperous New Year 2024! 

 

Best wishes 

Moro Isaac Jenesio 
 
Chairperson SSNMC, 
Minister for Local Government and Law Enforcement, Central Equatoria State. 
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